
  
 
 
 

  

 
 

 
Integrating for Improvement: Improving Transitions in Stroke Care 

 
 
We would like to invite you to take part in a research study. We are 
contacting you because you have had a stroke. 
 
We are a group of researchers who are developing a new way to make 
returning home for people after stroke a better experience.  
 
We are doing this by working with people who have had a stroke, their 
families and friends.  
 
We would like to talk to you about your experiences. This would involve 
you and a companion coming to the University of Dundee to take part in 
one or two discussion days.    
 
We would like you to tell us how to improve experiences of going home after 
a stroke. You would take part in small group discussions. These would be 
with other stroke survivors, and some health professionals. 
 
This will help us understand what was good and what could be better 
about your experiences. 
 
We will use that information to develop new ways to improve services. 
 
The enclosed information sheet tells you more about the study.   
 
If you are interested in taking part you can: 
 
 Get in touch by telephone or email. 
Please contact Tricia Tooman on 01382 86539 or email at 
t.tooman@dundee.ac.uk. 
She will tell you more about the study and answer any questions.  
 
Thank you for your time. 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Dr Jacqui Morris, Reader in Rehabilitation Research  
School of Nursing and Health Sciences, University of Dundee 
11 Airlie Place, Dundee DD1 4HJ 
Tel: 01382 388666    email: j.y.morris@dundee.ac.uk 
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